
    
 

 

Call for Articles:  EIACP Newsletter, Vol.22 (1), 2025  

“Harmony with Nature and Sustainable Development" 

The EIACP Centre on Himalayan Ecology, G.B. Pant National Institute of 

Himalayan Environment invites original articles for the upcoming issue of the 

EIACP Newsletter Vol. 22(1), 2025, dedicated to this year International Day 

for Biological Diversity. This year’s global theme, “Harmony with Nature 

and Sustainable Development,” highlights the urgent need to foster coexistence between human 

societies and the natural world, ensuring a resilient and sustainable future for all. We invite 

contributions that explore, but are not limited to, the following subthemes: 

Integrating biodiversity conservation with sustainable development goals, Traditional ecological 

knowledge and community based conservation, Nature-based solutions for climate resilience, 

Sustainable livelihoods and biodiversity, Policy frameworks and governance for harmony with 

nature, Case studies on restoration and coexistence in the Himalayan region, Innovative education 

and awareness initiatives. 
 

Required two-page article (1200 words and less than 4-5 references) written in popular Hindi 

/English language with supporting photo/ chart/ data table is requested. The manuscripts submitted 

by the author(s) will be edited for length and clarity as per the standard norms of the EIACP 

Newsletter. 

Articles should be submitted by 30
th

 May, 2025 

E-mail manuscript (.doc) to: gbpihed@envis.nic.in 

 

Visit more details to prepare the articles are available at:  http://gbpihedenvis.nic.in/Envis_newsletter 
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